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Subject: 
Establish No Parking This Side of Street on the north south side of Wood Street from S. West Avenue to Waverly 
Place. 
 

Details: 
This referral was made by Public Works.  Wood Street is a narrow street and, when vehicles are parked on 
both sides, vehicles such as emergency, snow plow and garbage have difficulty going down the street.  The 
request is to not allow parking on the north side of the street.  The committee discussed this item and Ald. 
Jankowski motioned to amend the item to state “on the south side of Wood Street” rather than on the north 
side.  The committee agreed to the change and the motion for approval read:  “Establish No Parking This Side 
of Street on the south side of Wood Street from S. West Avenue to Waverly Place.   
 
The committee voted unanimously to approve the amended item. 
 

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Discuss whether to approve this request. 
 

 

Financial Remarks  The cost of installing these no parking signs will be about $150 total and would be covered 
by the 2017 B&G Sign Budget (3310.54140).   

 

Executive Action: 
 If approved by Council, the resolution for approving the installation of these signs will need to be executed by the 
Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting. 

 

Committee Recommendation: 
 The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their February 06, 2017 meeting.  This item will 
appear under the Consent Agenda for the February 23, 2017 council meeting. 

 


